Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 7:55 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: UV System and TRC Analysis

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Alan!
| hope all is well with you.

The UV disinfection system installed at the PLWC WWTP was brought online Wednesday June
15, 2016 about 9 AM, with the chlorination process terminated at 10 AM. According to our
NPDES permit AR0033766, PLWC is no longer required to test TRC since chlorination is no
longer occurring at the facility. However, chlorine is still present onsite, but we plan to have
the cylinders removed next week. Before discontinuing the TRC analysis, | wanted to get
clarification from you this would be acceptable to ADEQ.

Also, the PLWC NPDES permit requires analysis of TRC 5 days per week. If PLWC is no longer
required to test for TRC, would a letter accompanying the June 2016 DMR to confirm the
process change suffice in explanation of the lower analysis frequency?

Thank you for the assistance in this matter.
Have a great weekend!

Lisa

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.0. Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com







